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Mills Public Library 

717 5th Street  Mills, WY 82604 
307-439-1247 

 
Hours 

 
Tuesday—Friday 10am—7pm 

Saturday 8am—4pm 
 

Closed Sunday & Monday 

Upcoming Town Council Meetings 

Work Sessions: 

Aug. 10th 9am, 11th & 25th 6pm 

Sept. 14th 9am, 15th & 29th 6pm 

Oct 12th 9am, 13th & 27th 6pm 

Council Meetings:  

Aug. 11th & 25th 7pm 

Sept. 15th & 29th 7pm    

Oct 13th & 27th 7pm 

 Meetings held at Mills Town Hall   



Contact Us 

 
Town of Mills 
704 Fourth St 

PO Box 789 

Mills, WY 82644 

 

P: (307) 234-6679 

F: (307) 234-6528 

 

info@millswy.gov 

 

Visit us on the web: 

 www.millswy.gov 

The Town of Mills Bob Goff Memorial Library is 

not affiliated in any way with the Natrona 
County Library.  Please be sure to return library 

books to the proper location.  Our book drop is 
only for Town of Mills library books. 

The City of Casper notified the Town of Mills of the scheduled opening 
of the Materials Recovery Facility (MRF) September 1st, 2020. The MRF 
allows the solid waste facility to separate co-mingled recyclables, re-
duce contamination in recyclables, and prepare them for shipment to 
recyclers. Opening the facility will have costs, and The City of Casper is 
asking outlying communities to contribute by paying a pickup and pro-
cessing fee for their recycling depots.   On July 13th the topic was dis-
cussed by the Town Council. Council decided to present a survey to resi-
dents to gauge interest and facilitate input on the additional cost and 
items they would like to see recycled.  The costs are based upon the 
items recycled and frequency of pickup. 

Please complete the survey by either picking one up                         

at Town Hall, going to the website at                                    

https://arcg.is/0r1TW1 , or by using this QR code.        

Thank you for your participation. 

Some of you may have noticed our Utility Drop Box 

is no longer at the entrance to our parking lot.  We 

replaced it with a newer drop box and it is now locat-

ed as you exit the parking lot following the one way 

signs.  For your security, please do not put cash in 

the drop box.  Also, to ensure your payment gets 

posted properly, please either write your customer 

number on the check or attach the bottom portion of 

your Utility Bill with the check. 

https://arcg.is/0r1TW1

